






                 September 29, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Hello!

Wow, we have had a very busy learning week! The children are eager and excited to learn. I am very proud of the progress they show each day!

Reading/Writing: We are loving our extended text story, “Freddie Fernortner, First Grader and his Fantastic Flying Bicycle”. We are working on the following skills on a daily basis: nonsense words, beginning/ending sounds, short/long vowels, sounding out/writing word family words, writing uppercase/lowercase letters with correct letter formation. The children continue to practice writing and reading simple words and simple sentences. For example: words-cat, van, dig and sentences like: My dad drives a red van.  I can dig a deep hole! Keep up the super work!!!!

Math: We continue to work on shapes, sorting objects, graphing, counting/writing to 120 and addition/subtraction facts 0-10. We have started our 1-minute math timed-test. Timed-Tests will be given each Monday and Thursday. All children will begin on Addition 0’s and then work their way up to Addition 10 (then continue with subtraction, etc.) as they pass each level. You will find an example of a 1-minute timed test in your child’s Thursday folder. Good Luck!!!!  ( (  
First Grade Weekly Homework #5:  Your child must complete his/her spelling sheet and return it before or by next Thursday. Thanks so much for taking the time to help your child with this “at home” assignment. Remember: Spelling test are each Thursday!
F.Y.I.
**Website: You may visit our class website: http://missglynnsclass.weebly.com on a regular basis to keep up on first grade news! You will also find all of our weekly spelling lists and math timed tests on the website.

**Book Order: October book order is due next week on Friday, Oct. 7th.
Have A Fantastic Fall Weekend!!

